NONPROFIT COMMITTEE
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 4, 2010 COUNCIL MEETING

1. 2010-2011 Budget Request and Anticipated Use of Funds.
The committee has recently formed a program subcommittee which will hold
at least one educational program this year. The speakers will likely be

committee members, but funding for the venue and related expenses is
estimated to be $1500.

2. Use of Budgeted Funds During 2009-2010.
The committee did not use Section funds during FY10.
3. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee.

The Committee held a meeting on November 17°2010. The next meeting
has not been scheduled, but will be in the Spring of 2011. The recently formed
subcommittees for programs and legislative activities will meet before the next
full committee meeting.

4. Council Approval.

None.

5. Membership.

The co-chairs receive inquiries from prospective members and include them in
the committee distributions. The membership list is current. The program
committee will work on programs which focus on attorneys who are new to this
area or who work in it intermittently. The committee reports are submitted and
posted.

6. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives.

The key objective for last year and the preceding year has been revisions to the
Michigan Nonprofit Act. Previous reports have summarized that activity to date.

7. Meetings and Programs.

The newly formed program subcommittee will develop at least one program for
the coming year.

8. Publications.
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Committee members submitted articles for the Nonprofit Corporations issue of
the Business Law Journal.

9. Methods of Monitoring Legislative/Judicial/Administrative
Developments and Recommended Action

Committee members track pending legislation affecting this area of law.

10. Miscellaneous.
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